STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF LAND AND NATURAL RESOURCES

P.O. BOX 621
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96809

February 22, 1999

Ms. Esther Ueda, Executive Officer

Land Use Commission

Department of Business, Economic Development & Tourism
P.O. Box 2359

Honolulu, Hawaii 96804

Dear Ms. Ueda:

Subject: Petition for Declaratory Order by Robert E. And

Christine M. Stengle (LUC Docket No. DR99-21)
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Thank you for the opportunity to review the subject petitioﬁ. At

this time, the Department of Land and Natural Resources has no

comments.

If you have questions, please call Lauren Tanaka at 587-0385.

Aloha,
TIMOT] E. JOHNS
Chairperson

ci Dede Mamiya, Sam Lemmo



